

August 6, 1982

To whom it may concern:

For the past four summers, I have worked in the development and planning of the Marblehead Festival of Arts, serving this past year as chairperson of the Street Festival Committee.

Our Festival has been extremely fortunate to have Stephen Baird perform at these Street Festivals. With a crowd of adults and children, numbering in the hundreds, Stephen has entertained them with a marvelous variety of music and song. He can truly reach out and touch the hearts of an audience.

We deeply appreciate and value Stephen's past participation in our Street Festivals.

Sincerely, yours,

anne Walker

Anne Walker Chairperson



July 5, 1988

Stephen Baird Streetsinger P.O. Box 570 Cambridge, MA 02238

Dear Stephen:

A belated "thank you" for your wonderful performance and participation in the South Shore Arts Festival this year. It was a pleasure to have you back!

I have had much positive response from adults and children, and especially from Art Center Board Members on your genuine-ness and sense of fun. By the looks of the crowds around you everyone thought you were a grand success!

Enjoy your summer, hope to see you again in the near future!

Cordially,

Joni\ Jensen

Festival Administrator

Mansfield Public Library

Janet E. Campbell Youth Librarian 255 Hope Street Mansfield, MA. 02048 Telephone 508-261-7380 Fax 508-339-7327

Stephen Baird PO Box 380570 Cambridge, MA 02238-0570

July 21, 1997

Dear Stephen:

Thank you so much for the great kick-off for our summer reading program!

You're program was wonderful! I want you to know, too, that a patron wrote to our library Trustees to thank them for funding your program...I don't remember this ever happening before. This is what she said: "Thank you so much for presenting Stephen Baird in concert. My daughter, age 3, had a wonderful time! I enjoyed the performance too! We would love to hear him again. Thanks!" I particularly enjoyed the interactive facets of your performance...signing the song was lots of fun! Thank you again...

Yours.

MOSES GREELEY PARKER MEMORIAL LIBRARY

28 ARLINGTON STREET

DRACUT, MASSACHUSETTS 01826

(508) 454-5474

DIRECTOR Susan Schwarz

BOARD OF TRUSTEES John Katin Mary Lee Matthews Francis Zabierek

Stephen Baird, Street Singer P.O.Box 380570 Cambridge, Ma. 02238-0570

February 21, 1997

Dear Stephen,

I want to extent my congratulations to you for your performance here on Tuesday, 2/18/97. The children had such an unexpected treat and so did I when you passed out musical instruments or costumes for so many of us to take part in your music. Your generous time was appreciated when you lingered with both costumes and instruments for the children to continue to explore after the performance. The audience was captivated by your enormous repertoire and powerful voice. We are looking forward to your presence here again. Thank you again for a wonderful time.

Sincerely.

Mickie Riendeau Children Librarian

mickie Quendiau



OFFICE OF THE DEAN FOR STUDENT DEVELOPMENT (617) 552-3470

MEMORANDUM

To:

Stephen Baird

39 Robeson Street

Jamaica Plain, MA 02130

From:

Grace-Marie Kell

Administrative Coordinator

Date:

May 24, 1995

Re:

Payment for Festival of Friendship

Attached is payment for services rendered at the Festival of Friendship on April 9 of this year. The smiles on the faces of "The Friends" and the thanks from the parents and program coordinators were a tribute to the enjoyment that you provided. We appreciate your willingness to stay and interact with our special guests after your performance.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at 552-3472. Thanks very much.



Coopers & Lybrand L.L.P.

One Post Office Square Boston, MA 02109

One International Place Boston, MA 02110 telephone (617) 478-5000 facsimile (617) 478-5900

telephone (617) 478-5000 facsimile (617) 478-3900

September 30, 1994

Mr. Stephen Baird, Street Singer P.O. Box 570 Cambridge, MA 02238

Dear Stephen:

On behalf of the 1000 plus children and parents at Coopers & Lybrand's annual Christmas party, I would just like to express the anticipation of seeing you perform again. Since you have been performing at this event for over five years now, your act continues to enthrall both the young and the old. Everyone loves the puppets, music; and most of all, the audience participation.

As the organizer of this large event, I would like to personally thank you for your dedication as an artist. I never have to worry about late performances or cancellations. Your wandering throughout the crowd before and after your show goes far and beyond what we ask for.

Thank you again for everything, and I look forward to working with you this year and in the future.

Singerely;

Christina Wallace